
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
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School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £185.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring   food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 84% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 
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https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
College News 
 
The College Construction group have been developing their skills in the joinery workshop at 
York College.   Last term the students built and painted a picture frame.  This term they have 
been working on an assessment task for their City & Guilds qualification - excellent effort and 
concentration from the whole group. 

 

 



   
 

 

      
 
 
  On Thursday, the college DofE group spent the day in Whitby! They practiced their map skills 
and identified shells and fossils along the coastline. They deepened their understanding of 
the environment around us, while also getting some fish and chips! They worked very hard 
and even conquered the 199 steps! Well done! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
    
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Food Tech 
 
This week in food tech we celebrated LGBTQ+ month and we made Rainbow Cupcakes. The 
children really enjoyed colouring the mixture and layering all the different colours. 
 
 
   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 



   
 

 

 
 
  
Upper Semi-Formal 
 
Mr Western’s class have been looking at the Ancient Egyptians this half term. They have 
been creating different pyramids this week using different materials.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Marshmallows and cocktail 
sticks 

         This is a giant pyramid!!  
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Lower Semi-Formal Explorers 
 
Mrs Owen’s class have been busy making rainbow 
cakes in their Food tech lesson this week. They 
have been developing their skills through 
focussed food practical tasks, the pupils have 
been applying these techniques when they make 
the different recipes each week. By measuring, 
tasting, making and learning through role play. 
They enjoyed naming all the different colours 
they used. Pupils especially enjoyed evaluating 
and tasting the buns. The rainbow cakes 
definitely brightened up their day 
 
 

 
 
During their outdoor learning time one of our 
students chose to spend some time sharing a 
magazine with Breeze.  
 



   
 

 

 
 
Nurture 2 
 
This week, we have been completing topics. Ethan create a new top using an old recycled 
top. Ty and Katelyn have done some wonderful assessment work to show how much they 
have achieved this term. Katelyn was fearless on the slides at Alpamare, and the boys 
absolutely loved their visit to a pig farm. What a great [busy!] week. 
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Congratulations Jack for winning a trophy for 
learner of the month in Swinton band.  
                  We are very proud 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING QUIZ 

  

  

The Sun Inn on Westgate, Pickering holds regular Quiz nights on Thursday evenings. At 

each quiz a local organisation/charity is chosen to benefit from funds raised.  Welburn 

Hall Home School Association is going to benefit from funds raised on 23 February. 

There will also be a raffle. 

 

Last year the quiz raised £279 for home school funds. 

 

If you would like to join the 'Welburn Team' please contact school and ask for Cath 

McGill (treasurer, Welburn Hall Home School Association) or email c.mcgill@welburn-

hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

  

The quiz starts at 8 p.m. If anyone would like to form their own team please book a table 

directly with The Sun Inn by sending a text message to 07917 434984 or ringing The 

Sun Inn on 01751 473661.  Teams are up to a maximum of 6 people. Tables are limited so 

book ASAP to avoid disappointment. 
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